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judge thereof, may grant an order that notice of 
an application for the appointment of a guardian 
for the infant be served upon such infant, if over 
fourteen years of age, by mailing a copy of said 
notice and order to such infant, directed to him at 
his place of residence; if under fourteen years of 
age, by mailing a copy of said notice and order to 
the person with whom such infant resides. If the 
residence of the infant be unknown, the court, or 
a judge thereof, may grant an order that the ser-
vice of said notice be made by publication thereof 
in a newspaper to be designated in such order, as 
most likely to give notice to such infant, and for 
such length of time as shall be deemed reasonable, 
not less than once a week, for four weeks suc-
cessively. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 21, 1839. 
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CHAPTER 143. 
AN ACT to amend section 4793, of chapter 195, 

revised statutes, entitled, "Of the arrest and 
examination of offenders, commitment for trial 
and taking bail." 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented 
in senate and assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. Section 4793, of the revised statutes 
is hereby amended so as to read as follows: Sec-
tion 4793. No officer other than the justice of 
the supreme court or presiding judge of the cir-
cuit court, shall be authorized to admit to bail a 
person charged with crime of murder or with any 
offense punishable by imprisonment for life. 

SEcTioN 2. This act shall take effect and be in 
force from and after its passage and publication. 

Approved March 21, 1839. 


